
I am thrilled that the National Popular Vote compact will come up for a vote 

in the Senate and hope with all my heart that it will be confirmed. It is 
blatantly undemocratic to have a president who received fewer votes than 

his/her opponent.  

I am hoping OR will join the other States who have already made the 
commitment. 
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